
Welcome to Hatchell Wood Primary Academy 

 

On behalf of the School’s Governing Body I would like to welcome any new families to our 

school.  We hope you and your children will find the time they spend here both enjoyable and 

productive. 

Listed below are the names of the members of the governing body and we can be contacted via 

the school office. 

School governors come from all walks of life and give their time to the school voluntary. The one 

thing they have in common is that they are all enthusiastic about our school and the education of 

children. 

Their role is to support the head teacher and staff in achieving the aims and objectives of the 

school.  They also act as a ‘critical friend’ challenging and evaluating the progress the school is 

making towards its objectives. 

In October 2014 Ofsted judged our school to be ‘Good’.  This was achieved as a result of the 

staff, pupils and parents all working together and the Governors would like to thank parents and 

carers for their support. 

Governors attend regular meetings and take part in training to acquire the skills to enable them to 

fulfil their role.  From time to time we have vacancies on the board and if you feel this is 

something that may interest you please let us know. 

Cathryn Street 

Chair of Governors 

 


